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Loving one another. Learning for our future. 

SPECIAL DATES 

  Half Term:  

15-19 February 

Science Week:    

8-12 February 

‘Our school community is inspired by the parable of the Good Samaritan from the Bible (Luke 

10:25-37), where we are encouraged to love one another with courage and compassion.  Through 

friendship, kindness and thoughtfulness, we will nurture each other to learn and                             

flourish as individuals.’ 

St Cuthbert with St Matthias CE School 

Our School Prayer 
Dear God, 

Help me to do the 
things I should. 

To be to others kind 
and good. 

In all my work and all 
my play, 

To grow more thought-
ful every day. 

Amen. 

Year 4 blog!         

  Our pupils made Holocaust Memorial 
candles, thinking about how they can be  

lights in our world! 

This was excellent week and we 

can’t wait to tell you about it! 

In English we have been learn-

ing about the Great Kapok tree. 

We had a debate about the peo-

ple that wanted to chop down 

the Kapok tree and people who 

didn’t want to. We were draw-

ing about the boss or the friend 

trying to convince the man to 

chop the Kapok tree. 

In Maths we were doing the 11 

and 12 Times Table (multiply 

and divide by 11 and 12). Also 

we did factors for example 

4x9=36 so that means 4 and 9 

are factors of 36. 

In Science we were learning 

about the Water Cycle and re-

peating about condensation, 

evaporation and precipitation. 

Also we did experiments about 

gases, solids and liquids. 

By Aiden and Dani 

Baking, making a treasure 

map, creating a cute monster, completing a 

jigsaw puzzle piece – so many fun activities 

on our  NO-SCREEN-FAB-FRIDAY! 



HEADTEACHER’S LETTER 

Dear St Cuthbert children and parents,  

As we celebrate Children’s Mental Health Week with a NO-

SCREEN-FAB-FRIDAY today, and Safer Internet Day next 

Tuesday, I thought I would share some excellent websites 

on both these topics with our parent community. 

With so many valuable resources out there, it can some-

times be difficult to fall upon the right resource at the right 

time! Having spent last week’s newsletter telling you about 

the special plans for our NO-SCREEN day, it’s time for a 

newsletter page for parents too!  

And so, here they are, two resource boxes for our parents 

which will hopefully give helpful tips on two subjects under 

the spotlight currently: our mental health & well-being and 

internet safety. 

We all hope the children will have enjoyed their challenges 

today and will feel refreshed for a final week of learning 

before the half term break. 

With best wishes for a warm weekend, 

Gill Putterill and the St Cuthbert Teaching Team  

 https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.mind.org.uk/ 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.annafreud.org/ 

 

 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/ 

bitesize/articles/zrmhscw  

https://
www.kidsonlineworld.com/  

   
https://

www.kidsonlineworld.com/
parental-controls.html  has a page 

specifically giving ways parents can link 
parent-child devices to help monitor in-

ternet use. 
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Loving our learning! Clockwise: Christina, YR, 

Fairy Tale setting; Nathalia, YN; Talia, YR; Sophie, YR; Sonia, YR; Sizar, YN; Talia, YR; 

Alessia, YN; Kylo, YN; Jasmine, YR; Cristian, Y3 

Hadi, Y5, has 

worked hard on his  

history project detailing Maya architecture! 

Adeena, Y4 has been experi-
menting at home: Experi-

ment – Evaporation and 
Condensation 

Year 5 blog 

These past 5 weeks we have been in lockdown 

and we have had online school and online con-

versations and it is quite difficult. During these 

5 weeks in DT we have been learning about an 

odd subject... and that subject is bread. We 

have first written facts about different bread, 

like did you know that the pretzel is the oldest 

snack known to man? The second thing we did 

was make a design for bread- so what flavour 

would you put in it and how would it look and the 

last was we had to make that design into reality! 

In English, we have been doing the Happy Prince 

and this has been a heart-warming story. The Hap-

py Prince has a very important moral “be 

kind to those who are weary and God will 

bless you.”  

Last but not least Spanish! I find Spanish 

one of the hardest subjects yet. We have 

been learning “vamos a la casa” and have 

been learning what is in the house in Span-

ish, like ‘cama’ is bed and ‘libros’ is book. 

Donia, Y5 

Brian, Y5 has cre-

ated  a fabulous rec-

ipe book for DT - 

and delicious garlic 

bread!! 



PROJECT HOTSHOTS OF 
THE  WEEK   

 Congratulations to you all!  

YN Alessia For a great music pro-

ject! 

YR Ola A wonderful Epiphany 

project! 

Y1 Omar For going above and be-

yond with his home 

learning in RE. 

Y2 Oliver For making a wonderful 

spinning drum! 

Y3 Christelle For creating an amazing 

music project! 

Y4 Naomi For being an amazing 

scientist! 

Y5 Lacey For her captivating story, 

strong vocabulary and 

using speech correctly. 

Y6 Francis For an amazing 3D pro-

ject on Ancient Egypt! 

Well done! 

     STAR LEARNERS OF THE  

WEEK   

 Congratulations to you all!  

YN Arthur Trying hard to use new 

sounds to write words. 

YR Joel For using your phonic 

knowledge to write words. 

Y1 Petar For showing confidence in 

his abilities in all subjects! 

Y2 Michael For trying extremely hard 

in his home learning! 

Y3 Judah For sharing excellent facts 

in science. 

Y4 Cristian For always working hard 

and responding feedback. 

Y5 

 

 

Y5 

Assia 

 

 

Ibrahim 

For working really hard 

and focussing  on her learn-

ing. 

For being active online, and  

in school, asking questions 

about  his learning! 

Y6 Hussein For an excellent biography 

on Charles Darwin. 

 

ST CUTHBERT WITH 

ST MATTHIAS  

CHURCH OF ENGLAND  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Originally founded as 
a choir school for St 

Matthias Church, our 
school has a rich   

heritage of education 
within the context of 

a Christian frame-
work. 

Our school can look 
back at over a century 
of providing an excel-
lent education for the 
children of our com-
munity. We have the 
highest expectations 

of each one of our 
children and we work 
to ensure that every 

child leaves our 
school having gained 

all the important 
skills and knowledge 
that will help them 

become successful in 
their  future life. 

St Cuthbert 
with                     

St Matthias CE 
School 

 
Warwick Road 

Earl’s Court 
London 

SW5 9UE 
 
 

Phone: 020 7373 8225 
 
Fax: 020 7460 0424 
 
E-mail: 
info@scwsm.rbkc.sch.uk 
 
WEBSITE: 
www.scwsm.rbkc.sch.uk 

Make a pet! 

Here is a starter net. 

You will need to adapt the 

net for each part of your pet. 

I wonder how you will make 

the fabulous tail and fluffy 

ears? 

Have a go- and good luck! 


